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DIARY DATES       

TERM 2 
MAY 
Thursday 2nd -  P-2 Swimming Program - 
Thursday 20th June Thursdays  x  8 wks 
Monday 6th   HDSSA Cross Country  
Friday 10th   School Photos & Mother’s Day  
    Stall  
Saturday 18th   Confirmation Mass- 2pm at St.  
    Mary’s Maffra Church  

Tuesday 21st    Whole School visit to Sale Art Gallery 
    and Botanical Gardens  
Wednesday 22nd   School Open Days and tours- 9-11am  

Thursday 23rd   School Open Days and tours- 9-11am  

Friday 24th     Peace Mass at Catholic College Sale  

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
A big thanks to all the students who participated in the 
Anzac Day ceremony at Heyfield. Your presence added  to 
the meaning of the occasion, honoring the sacrifices of 
those who served our nation.  Your respectful demeanor 
and involvement reflected the values of our school 
community, and we thankyou for this.  

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Wednesday we had our St. Michael’s Cross Country at 
the Wetlands.  We were greeted with a little bit of rain and 
sun during the event.  All students that participated should 
be proud of the way they represented themselves and 

their house team. A big thanks to the families that helped 
supervise the track.  We are lucky we had so many people 
that were able to volunteer their time.  This is greatly 
appreciated by everyone!  
We continue to pray and think of Molly, Oscar and Lillian 
as they prepare to receive the sacrament of Confirmation 
on Saturday 18th May.   

 
SCHOOL CAPTAIN’S MESSAGE 
During last week, a few of the year sixes had a leadership 
day on Wednesday. We went on a bus from Sale to Yarram 
to meet other captains from different schools. We talked 
about how to be a good leader, we 
also talked about teamwork and 
working together as a group or a 
team. We were able to meet lots of 
new people from different schools 
which was great. On Monday all of the 
students that made it to the next round in cross country 
will go to the Wetlands and race against other schools in 
their age group. Good luck!Last Tuesday we had our last 
session with Denis Huffer for our athletics and running 
training. Thanks Denis it was really fun! It has helped a lot 
with our technique of running and how we run as well. 
Heads up next Friday we have our school photos so make 
sure your child/children look good! Along with our 
Mother’s Day stall. 

 NEWSLETTER No. 6 

Friday, 3rd May, 2024 

 

 

St Michael’s Primary School acknowledge and pay our respects to the Gunaikurnai people, traditional 

custodians of the land on which the school is built. As a school community, we commit to walk alongside 

our First Nations people for reconciliation, truth and justice. 

TERM DATES 2024 

    TERM 2 -  15 April - 28 June 
    TERM 3 -  15 July - 20 September 
    TERM 4 -  7 October - 20 December 

 

  TERM 2 PUBLIC        SCHOOL CLOSURE  
       HOLIDAYS           DAY 
   
King’s Birthday 10th June    7th June 
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SCHOOL PHOTOS 

The Photographer will be at the school 

on Friday, 10th May to take our school 

photos and children are required to wear 

their full winter uniform.  Envelopes have been sent home 

with your child/ren today.  If you pay by cash, please en-

sure you have the correct money in your envelope. Stu-

dents must have their envelopes at school on Friday 10th.   

 

MOTHER’S DAY STALL 

P & F will be running the Mother’s Day Stall on Friday, 
10th May.  Children will be making their own wrapping 
paper for the presents they choose from the stall. If you 
would like your child to purchase a present for their 
mother or another significant female role model in their 
lives,  please give your child $5 per present to bring along 
on or before the day.  

 

 

WINTER UNIFORM 
From Week 3, everyone is expected to be wearing winter 
uniform.  

We ask parents to support us in making sure your child or 
children are in the correct uniform, this includes socks 
and shoes. If you are having difficulty with obtaining uni-
form, please contact the front office.   
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3rd May 
Scarlett: For being a kind and considerate  
member of our class. 

Georgia J: For working hard on writing “Super 
Sentences” with adjectives to describe a noun. 

Arthur: For displaying wonderful determination 
when learning new skills in Athletics. 

Charlie: For displaying wonderful determination 
when learning new skills in Athletics. 
Justin: For contributing to teamwork activities in 
a positive and confident manner at the student 
leadership day. 

Noah: For stepping out of his comfort zone at the 
student leadership day. Well done! 

Lillian: For compromising and listening to different 
points of view at the leadership day. 

Molly: For confidently sharing ideas in front of 
the group during the student leadership day. Well 
done! 

BIRTHDAYS  
 
Happy Birthday to the following people who celebrated 
their birthday during the last two weeks. 
 
Lilli   21st April 
Jeanette  28th April 
Summer  30th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Congratulations to McKillop for winning the house 
Cross Country event.  It was a close result with 
only less than 10 points separating 1st and 3rd.   
 
We wish Cooper, Archie, Wally, Oliver, Mitchell, 
Charlie, Molly, Millie, Emily, Arthur, Jimmy, Jay-
den, Isabelle, Matilda and Lily all the best as they 
represent St. Michael’s at the HDSSA event on 
Monday.  
 
 
Well done to Isabelle, Lillian, Molly, Wally, Jayden 
and Arthur for being crowned Age Champion. 
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